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A Year of Gratitude
We want to give our thanks to everyone who has volunteered their time

and attended our events throughout 2022. Your support means everything!



Clubhouse Events
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Sunday, November 27th 
12pm-2pm 

at the LGCA Clubhouse



Save the date to come visit
Santa and get your FREE

photos with Santa.
 

You must register for this event.
www.FreePhotosWithSanta.com



Sponsored by The Newman

Real Estate Team, LGCA & Ed
Hatz

Lakewood Gardens Photos With Santa

Saturday, November 12th 4pm at the
LGCA Clubhouse



Please join us at the clubhouse as we

honor our Nation's Veterans and
celebrate the Thanksgiving season with

our community. A light meal will be
provided.



Please R.S.V.P. to:

PresidentLGCA@gmail.com

Project Shepherd & LGCA Christmas Party

Saturday, December 17th 
5pm at the

LGCA Clubhouse



Come mix and mingle
with your neighbors and

support Project
Shepherd of Lakewood.

http://www.freephotoswithsanta.com/


You can purchase full-page ads for $45, ½
page ads for $30, ¼ page ads for $20 and
1/8 page ads for $10.  Prices are per
month, and ads will be printed in color. 
 Email BulletinLGCA@gmail.com for more
information or to place an ad.  You will
reach all 441 homes in the Lakewood
Gardens!

Our Sock-A-Thon is still on.
We are raising money for much needed

bathroom renovations at the LGCA
clubhouse.

The proposed new restrooms will be cleaner,
more efficient and ADA compliant.

The socks come in many cute and fun motifs
and are a great bargain at just $11.99 for two

pairs. Orders over $50 get free shipping.

Clubhouse News

Interested in Advertising in the 
LGCA Bulletin? 
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Purchase at www.sockathon.com/pages/lgca

Fall is in the Air - Cozy Up with a New Pair ... of SOCKS!

Are you throwing a party and need a
large space to host your family and
friends? Consider renting the LGCA.
Information about how to rent is
available at www.lgca.info/Clubhouse-
Rental 
Didn't find the answer you are looking
for? Email: rentals4lgca@gmail.com

Clubhouse Rentals

The Board Needs ... YOU!!!
As this year draws to a close, we look towards 2023 as a fresh, new

year to continue all we have achieved in 2022. 
But, we can't do that without you. Consider becoming a member of the
Lakewood Gardens Civic Association Board. Use your talent to make
the neighborhood and the clubhouse a great place to live and play.



We will vote on next year's board members at our January meeting

(date and time to be announced in the December bulletin). 



All current LGCA members are invited to participate. 
Available positions and details will be posted next bulletin.

 
If you are interested in serving on the board or would like more

information email: PresidentLGCA@gmail.com




